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2013 TENTATIVE MEETING  

SCHEDULE & LOCATION 

 

Winter General Meeting Graystone Ale House in De Pere 

January , 2013 6pm Social     6:45pm Dinner/Mtg 

 

Winter Board Meeting Suster’s in Denmark 

February 20, 2013 6pm Social     6:45pm Dinner/Mtg 

 

Spring General Meeting  

Klemm’s Wagon Wheel in Howards Grove                      

April 18, 2013   6pm Social  6:45pm Dinner/Mtg 

 

Spring Board Meeting Mackinaws in Green Bay 

May 16, 2013  6pm Social   6:45pm Dinner/Mtg
  

S U M M E R  G O L F / T R A P  O U T I N G  
B R A N C H  R I V E R  G C  I N  T W O  R I V -
E R S  

J U L Y  1 1 ,  2 0 1 3    

5 : 3 0 P M  S O C I A L     

6 : 3 0 P M  D I N N E R / M T G  

  

Summer Board Meeting Pullman’s in Appleton 

August 15, 2013  6pm Social     6:45pm Dinner/Mtg 

 

Fall General Meeting Fox Banquet in Appleton 

October 17, 2013  6pm Social     6:45pm Dinner/Mtg 

 

Fall Board Meeting Tony’s Pizza in Manitowoc 

November 7, 2013 6pm Social     6:45pm Dinner/Mtg 

 

Winter General Meeting The Ravine in Green Bay 

January 9, 2014  5:15pm Social  6:00pm Dinner/Mtg
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2013 Chapter Representatives 
 

President - Tony Lulloff—920-457-3631 

President Elect - Jim Sehloff—920-991-1866 

Director - Paul Nordwig 

Past President - Jeff DeZeeuw—920-682-4772 

Secretary\Treasurer - Tom Leslie - 920-448-4495 

Newsletter Editor - Steve Bieda - 920-434-9670 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter newsletter online  

update….. 

The electronic version of the newsletter 

has been working great. Please let me 

know if any questions arise.  

The Website is up and in working order. 

Currently we have 90% of our members 

receiving the newsletter by e-mail . If 

you would like to sign up for the elec-

tronic newsletter email me at 

sbieda@mau-associates.com 

Visit us at - www.wsls-nec.org 

 

Steve Bieda - Newsletter Editor 

 

Newsletter 

Online? 

2013 WSLS OFFICERS: 

John Baudhuin -  

President  

Rick A Van Goethem 

WSLS Rep. 

Lisa M. Van Horn 

NSPS Governor 
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     PRESIDENTS MESSAGE: 

 
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE: 
 
  
 
 Spring is in the rear view mirror. Summer is finally here in full bloom and surveying op-
portunities seem to be more plentiful then in recent years. Most signs indicate that our econom-
ic picture is on more solid ground. We can only hope that it continues on this upward surge. 
The only chapter event that took place since the spring general meeting was the National Rail-
road Museum’s educational event, “A Day In The Life”. This is always a wonderful event and a 
great opportunity to showcase our profession to young students and impress  the importance of 
the land surveyor’s role in the planning and layout of our nation’s railroad. I would like to thank 
all who volunteered and took time out of their busy schedules to participate. If you have never 
worked this event, please consider it for next year. You will find it very rewarding. 
 
 Our annual Golf /Trap Shoot Outing will again, be held at the Branch River Country Club 
located northwest of Manitowoc on Thursday July 11th. If you attended last year, you know darn 
well, why we are going back. This is a beautiful and ideal property with the trap shooting right 
on sight. If you choose to golf, the proximity of the trap shooting may affect your play. So a 
change of pants is recommended. (Just kidding). Following the day’s activities, our general 
membership meeting will take place at the clubhouse on site.  Because of my recent phone 
conversations with him, I’m excited about our presenter Miles Winkler from the Green Bay 
DNR’s office.  He will be elaborating on local floodplain issues.   
 
 Please join us for an action packed day and if nothing else, come to the meeting for the 
camaraderie , great food, and PDH’s. 
 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you on the 11th. 
 
 
Tony Lulloff 
Chapter President 
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~ GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING ~ 

The Northeast Wisconsin Chapter of the Wisconsin Society of Land Surveyors 

Attitude adjustment is at 5:30 pm and Dinner is at 6:30 pm Dinner will cost $20.00 

If you plan on attending the meeting please RSVP so we can get an accurate count for  the meal. 

Tom Leslie Secretary\Treasurer (920)448-4495 leslie_tl@co.brown.wi.us 

 Tony Lulloff - President- 920-457-3631 ext. 5852 alulloff@aerometric.com  

Branch River Golf & Tennis  (http://www.branchrivergolfandtennis.com/) 

3212 N. Union Rd. Cato, WI 54230 

TRAP & GOLF are at the same location 

Contact Tom Leslie for golf (920) 448-4495 or leslie_tl@co.brown.wi.us 

18 holes starts around noonish and 9 holes around 2:30ish.  

Contact Tom Giese for Trap (920) 448-3111  or email him at TomGi@greenbaywi.gov  

Trap starts at around 3:00pm 
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Bacon-Davis Act  

 

Hello Terry, 

 I apologize that we have responded sooner to your request for information in your June 20 email message to 
John Matonich. 

 The reasons that NSPS is opposed to the most recent ruling by the Department of Labor regarding the Davis-
Bacon Act are primarily that the process for making that ruling was not open, and that by expanding the types of 
activities conducted by survey crew members on federally funded projects to be within the “covered” categories 
of the Act, DoL has gone far beyond the original intent of the Act and misclassified the individuals conducting 
those activities as “laborers and mechanics”. The original interpretation (reiterated in the 1960s by the then Sec-
retary of Labor, and again in 2004 in a letter from DoL to ACSM) was that “only” those survey crew members 
whose primary duties were those such as  “clearing brush and sharpening stakes” were to be “covered” by the 
Act the same as were “laborers and mechanics”. It is very rare, if not non-existent, that any of today’s survey 
crew members are performing “only” or even “primarily” those activities. 

NSPS was never consulted and no public notice for comments/input was issued by DoL during the entire 18-
month period in which it was responding to a request from the Operating Engineers union to expand Davis-
Bacon to include more activities of surveyors to be within the categories “covered” by the Act. 

 By including more activities of survey crew members in the “laborers and mechanics” category, DoL is degrad-
ing the professional nature and responsibilities associated with the work of surveyors and their survey crews. 

 The position taken by DoL that its recent ruling is necessary because survey crew members are underpaid is 
belied by the findings of their Bureau of Labor Statistics and other national studies regarding salaries. 

 Given all of this, the recent ruling by DoL unnecessarily places significant and needless compliance and wage-
rate reporting requirements on private companies, and on the agencies that administer projects. 

 The overall issue of whether or not the Davis-Bacon Act in general is a good or bad thing is not really for us to 
decide. Our responsibility is to protect our members and the surveying profession from needless bureaucracy 
and degradation. 

  

I hope this explanation provides what you need. Please contact me if you have further questions, or simply would 
like to discuss the issue. 

  

Curt Sumner, LS 

Executive Director, NSPS 
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Meeting minutes continued on page 16.... 
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T H E  N O R T H E A S T  W I S C O N S I N  C H A P T E R  O F  T H E  W I S C O N S I N  S O C I E T Y  
O F  L A N D  S U R V E Y O R S  

-  J U L Y  1 2 T H ,  M E M B E R S H I P  R O S T E R  -  
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Meeting minutes continued from page 12…... 
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The Northeast Wisconsin Chapter of the Wisconsin Society of Land 
Surveyors 

2013 Sponsor A Student Meal Program 
 
Sponsorships are for a free meal at any of the 4 Quarterly Northeast Chapter General Meetings. Any student or 
person interested in the profession is eligible. If you have someone that would like to participate, please bring him 
or her along to the next meeting. 

Thank you to all who participated in the  past 8 years, it has been a 
HUGE success! 

 
We are again asking for your support in sponsoring student meals in 2013 and beyond. Your donation will encourage students 
(and potential employees) to take an interest in the surveying industry and perhaps Chapter involvement. 

 
--  Please fill out form below as you would like to be acknowledged for your free meal donation-- 

Date: ___________ 

 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

 

Company:   ______________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number:  (H)________________ (W)___________________    (Fax)____________________ 

 

Email:   __________________________________________________ 

 

S P O N S O R S H I P  F E E :  $ 2 0 . 0 0  P E R  M E A L  

 
I/We would like to sponsor _____ student meals (meals x $20.00)…

 $________ 

 

 

Make checks payable to: The Northeast Chapter of WSLS 

Return to: Tom Leslie - Secretary/Treasurer 

  166 Apple Tree Ct 

  Green Bay, WI  54302 
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Meeting minutes continued from page 24 

Note from Outagamie County Surveyor James Hebert 



Page 23 J U L Y  1 1 T H ,  2 0 1 3 ,  1 5 8 T H  E D I T I O N  



 
T H E  N O R T H E A S T  W I S C O N S I N  
C H A P T E R  O F  T H E  
W I S C O N S I N  S O C I E T Y  O F  
L A N D  S U R V E Y O R S  
 

S U S T A I N I N G  M E M B E R S  
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NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

Steve Bieda 

Mau & Associates, LLP 

400 Security Blvd. 

Green Bay, WI 54313 

Phone 920-434-9670 

E-Mail: sbieda@mau-associates.com 


